FCD2019-13

KING COUNTY FLOOD CONTROL DISTRICT BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
NOTICE OF HEARING
FCD2019-13

	NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the King County Flood Control District ("District") Board of Supervisors will hold a public hearing in the King County Council Chambers on the 10th Floor of the King County Courthouse (516 Third Avenue, Seattle, Washington) on the 30th day of October, 2019, at 10:30 a.m. The purpose of the public hearing is to consider adoption of the 2020 budget, operating budget, and capital budget and work program for the District.

	The proposed resolution is available in the King County Council Clerk's office, Room 1200, King County Courthouse, 516 Third Avenue, Seattle, Washington, 98104, by request to the Clerk, telephone 206-477-1020, or on the internet at
https://mkcclegisearch.kingcounty.gov/LegislationDetail.aspx?ID=4167883&GUID=72A6FF2B-EBE5-41B8-B5AE-BE673B09CD10&Options=Advanced&Search=
[bookmark: _GoBack]
DATED at Seattle, Washington this 17th day of October, 2019.

KING COUNTY FLOOD CONTROL DISTRICT
KING COUNTY, WASHINGTON

Melani Pedroza
Clerk of the Board

